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THANK YOU





    We wish to thank all those members of USCPFA who send in a donation along with their annual membership renewal. These funds help defray the routine expenses of our organization.








Annual Chinese Cooking Demonstration and Potluck Dinner


Sunday February 9, 2014.





 On Sunday February 9th, 2014 we will be hosting our annual cooking demonstration at the Westminster Presbyterian Church, which is located at 85 Chestnut St (between Dove Street and Swan Street), from 4 PM – 7:30 PM. We are fortunate enough to have several chefs who are all excellent cooks. They will give us easy to follow step-by-step directions, so that both the novice and the expert will be able to recreate the dishes. Come out of the cold and learn something new this Chinese New Year; you will not be sorry!! After the demonstration you will be able to sample the dishes that they make, as well as share the dishes you and others bring, with warm conversation at the potluck. This is a popular event, which is enjoyed by both Chinese and Americans alike, so please contact Alison at 518-944-1614 or by e-mail at devonalison1@yahoo.com if you wish to attend.








�





President's Message


 


Happy New Year 2014! Hope you had an enjoyable holiday seasons. Many programs and events were held in 2013 with good attendance and success. My appreciations go to all those who helped.


2014 will be another busy year for our Chapter. We had a great time this past summer hosting summer camp for a student group from Shenzheng China. We are looking forward to hosting more student groups this summer. If you are interested in getting involved, please contact me. 


This year’s Chinese New Year is on January 31. This is the year of the Horse. I wish you and yours a wonderful year of the Horse! See you at our Chapter’s events!


                                                               Kirk





  A REMINDER — Check for any last minute changes on our website at � HYPERLINK "http://www.uscpfany.org" �www.uscpfany.org� 





Kirk Huang


President  USCPFA








* Do you have an email address? Send it to Mel if you'd like to be added to our "USCPFA Update" information and reminders


                                    �   





award winners and listening to some wonderful American and Chinese entertainment. We ask for your help with this.


    Our awards recognize those who have done the most to promote US-China friendship and mutual understanding. The Friendship Links Award is presented to the area's individual or organization that is NOT a USCPFA member and has done the most to promote US-China Friendship. We’d appreciate it if you could send an email to Kirk at kkhbravo1@yahoo.com to nominate any individual or organization in the Capital Region that has helped enhance US-China friendship. Please include a brief description of why you have made this nomination.


    One of the favorite features of our annual banquet is the Chinese and American entertainment. We would appreciate any volunteers or suggestions you might have. Performers usually sing or play a musical instrument for five to ten minutes each. Will YOU volunteer or do you have a recommendation? Please send an email to Kirk at  kkhbravo1@yahoo.com with the name(s), contact information and the type of performances.


    With each recommendation please include your phone number in case we need to contact you for additional information. Please be sure to send these to us no later than March 6. Look for more banquet details in our next newsletter. Thank you for your help.





2013 NATIONAL USCPFA CONVENTION





    The USCPFA is a National Organization with chapters in Hawaii, Texas, Florida, Maine, California, Minnesota, Utah, Georgia, Illinois and many places in-between. The chapters are divided into four regions. Conventions are held every other year with each region rotating. In 2005 we were the Eastern Region chapter which held the convention. Eastern region held the convention again in 2013; this time it was organized by the Richmond, VA chapter. Members from chapters all over our nation, plus many  guests from  China  





WINTER FUN !  GO SNOWSHOEING and LEARN ABOUT NATURE then join POTLUCK LUNCH and CONVERSATION on Saturday February 22





     On Saturday February 22 we will go SNOWSHOEING at the Five Rivers Environmental Education Center which is located on Game Farm Road in Delmar. This is an annual FAMILY event for our members, students and scholars from China and includes children who are at least 8 years old. You will need to arrive by 9:30 AM. This Event is FREE. 


     When we begin, the guides at the center will explain how to put on and walk on snowshoes, and then we will go for a walk in snowshoes (they provide them but if you have your own, please bring them) to walk on top of the snow. Let's hope we actually have snow-but we'll have a walk even if there is none. They will show us animal prints and explain how they survive in winter. Be sure to dress warmly. Dress in layers. We should finish our walk by about 11:30 AM.


     Next we will enjoy lunch and friendly conversation at the Delmar Reformed Church located at 386 Delaware Ave. When we leave the Five Rivers Center, turn left on Rte. 443, going back towards Albany about two miles to the Church. Everyone is asked to please bring food to share at the lunch - main dishes are encouraged; we have been having too many desserts!


    SPACE IS LIMITED so we ask you to make reservation with Kirk at � HYPERLINK "mailto:kkhbravo1@yahoo.com" �kkhbravo1@yahoo.com�, and also if you need ride or can offer ride.





MEMBERS ASKED TO HELP MAKE APRIL BANQUET A BIG SUCCESS





     WE NEED YOUR HELP! Each year the USCPFA Banquet is a time for all of us to enjoy great company  and food   while   honoring  our 





Events
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Taiwan, Japan, Europe and the United States. China has been successful economically because of its large labor force and changes in government policy to improve trade relations. In 2001 China joined the World Trade Organization. Jiangsu Province is the second largest Province economically in China. The south is industrialized but the north needs more development.





Holiday Party Held on December 14 at Friends Meeting House


 


    In the middle of the first big snow storm of winter season, thirty-five members and friends braved the weather and gathered together for a lovely Holiday Party. There was a very delicious potluck supper, enthusiastic singing of Christmas carols and lots of time for meeting old and new friends. Everyone had a wonderful time.





Legend of Spring Festival (Chinese New Year)


 


     Spring Festival in Chinese folk culture is also called “guo nian” (meaning “passing a year”). It is said that the “nian” (year) was a ferocious monster that came out only on New Year's Eve to devour the cattle and kill people. Therefore,  people had to flee and hide on the day of every New Year's Eve. Later, people found  out that “nian” feared the red color and loud noises the most. So after that, people use red color and fireworks or firecrackers to drive away “nian”. As a result, the custom of using red color and setting off fireworks remains.


       





� INCLUDEPICTURE "http://img04.tooopen.com/thumbnails/20130820/x_11310874.jpg" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���





� INCLUDEPICTURE "http://pic.58pic.com/58pic/12/07/57/88D58PICPwn.jpg" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���





Contact information


President:  Kirk Huang    518-782-0746 � HYPERLINK "mailto:kkhbravo@yahoo.com" �kkhbravo@yahoo.com�  (9 Hunters Run Blvd, Cohoes, NY 12047)


Vice President: Bea Swire   518 -399-7356


Treasurer: Nancy Meyer   518-271-6343 nancearb@gmail.com


Secretary: Alison Stonbely 518-944-1614 devonalison1@yahoo.com 


Event Updates: Mel Horowitz   518-449-8817 � HYPERLINK "mailto:edusources@yahoo.com" �� HYPERLINK "http://by114fd.bay114.hotmail.msn.com/cgi-bin/compose?mailto=1&msg=017C57F2-EF90-46A0-B56B-A70BC113A357&start=0&len=3801&src=&type=x&to=melschinafriends@yahoo.com&cc=&bcc=&subject=&body=&curmbox=00000000-0000-0000-0000-000000000001&a=f2d467085cfe6db587b1376b0e7b0e1aec69bbfd3b6aede5e27ccf53d3cdf338" �melschinafriends@yahoo.com��


Membership: Lorraine Okeson   518-237-7173 � HYPERLINK "mailto:lorraine.okeson@gmail.com" �lorraine.okeson@gmail.com�   





gathered to hear speakers, listen to musical performances, watch a draft copy of a documentary which included many members of the USCPFA, elect our officers and more. It was a great time to meet (or meet again) those from other chapters, make new friends and learn ideas about what our chapter could do to help build US-China friendship. We also had some opportunities to sample the art treasures and historical role of Virginia in our nation as well as sample a variety of food!


    Three members represented our chapter: Kirk Huang, Alice Brittenbaker and Mel Horowitz. Diana Greer (Richmond Chapter) was re-elected as our National President. Li Wen (Minnesota Chapter) was elected National President. Mel re-elected as Eastern Region President. Re-elected as our region's two National Board members were Kirk and Christine Brooks (Metro DC Chapter). Two of our region's members were honored with Outstanding Service Awards: our own Lorraine Okeson and Metro DC's Joe Gao.


    It was a fun, exciting, informative and inspiring weekend. We urge more of our members to consider attending the 2015 and future conventions.


�
�
December Speaker Program


November 17      Colonie Town Library


   


    Ming Yuan is the Trade & Business Representative of Jiangsu Province, China.    Jiangsu Province is the sister Province of New York State. The two significant developments in China's economic development were the 1978 opening  of China to the modern world with the development of the manufacturing  industry  and the 1990 trade and investment opening up  with





Events





     A REMINDER --Check for any last minute changes on our website at � HYPERLINK "http://www.uscpfany.org" �www.uscpfany.org�





Quick View Calendar





Date�
Event�
Location�
Time�
Page�
�
Sun. February 9�
Annual Chinese Cooking Demonstration and Potluck Dinner�
Westminster Presbyterian Church


85 Chestnut St, Albany�
4 PM – 7:30 PM�
1�
�
Sat. February 22�
Snowshoeing and Potluck Lunch�
Five Rivers Environmental Education Center


 Game Farm Rd,  Delmar


Delmar Reformed Church,386 Delaware Ave. Delmar


�
9:30 AM�
2�
�






Quick View Calendar





Coming Soon:   





Annual Chinese Cooking Demonstration 


and Potluck Dinner                               Sun. February 9





Snowshoeing and Potluck Lunch      Sat.  February 22 














US-China Peoples Friendship Association


President - Kirk Huang
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Membership Application – Make checks out to USCPFA


				


Name ____________________________________________________	





Address __________________________________________________		





City, State and Zip __________________________________________





Phone ____________________________________________________  





Email ____________________________________________________       Circle one of the above





Amount enclosed* ______________________





Mail to: USCPFA c/o Lorraine Okeson, 10 Watervliet Ave, Cohoes, NY 12047


All memberships include a quarterly copy of the National US-China Review and bimonthly USCPFA Newsletter 


* Donations are Tax Deductible to extent allowed by law.











Place stamp here








Type of Membership





Student -- $10


Senior -- $20


Individual -- $25


Family -- $40











